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Close Contacts in School  

The Viborg-Hurley School District will not identify close contacts at school. Close contact 
designations will need to be identified by the SD DOH.   

Close contacts can continue to come to school and all activities providing they remain 
asymptomatic. 

 

 

COVID-19 Screening/Testing 

All screening/testing will be the responsibility of parents and/or guardians.  
 

 

 COVID-19 Positive Individuals -Isolation  

Staff/Students that test positive for COVID-19 will isolate at home for 5 days from symptom 
onset. They may return to school on day 6 if they have improvement of symptoms and 
have been fever free without fever reducing medication. Masking during days 6-10 is 
recommended by the CDC but not mandatory per school policy.  

 

  

 
 

 


